
It is a pleasure working with you!

Did you know…
I am available to meet in person,over the phone or video chat?

Dear Valued Client,

I want to take a moment to thank you for working with me for your Medicare  insurance 
needs. As your local insurance agent, your safety is my first priority in offering my services 
again for the upcoming enrollment period. By meeting with me in person, over the phone or 
video chat, you can review your Medicare options in the comfort of your home while keeping 
social distance. I know that making decisions about your healthcare coverage can be difficult 
during this challenging time.  Please call me at the number below to schedule your meeting.

The Medicare Annual Election Period runs from October 15th through December 7th. During 
this time you may review your current coverage and make any changes if necessary. If you 
are happy with your plan and your doctor, be assured you don’t need to make any changes. 
Some plans may provide additional coverage for TeleHealth (doctor visits by phone or 
video), transportation, over-the-counter catalog ordering options, etc.

My goal is to ensure that you and your family have access to the support, service, and most 
importantly, the benefits that you deserve. I would appreciate it if you would share my 
contact information with friends or family who may have questions about Medicare and 
Prescription Drug Plans. Please let them know that as a licensed insurance agent, I am 
available to find solutions that can help meet their specific health care needs. Thank you for 
your business and continued trust.

Sincerely,

[Agent Name]
[Licensed Insurance Agent]
[License #XXXXXX]
[(XXX) XXX-XXXX]
[email@email.com]

ABC Agency is a licensed insurance agency and is an independent contractor of Golden 
Outlook Insurance Services (FL License# xxxxxxx) who work with Medicare bene iciaries to 
explain Medicare Advantage, Medicare Supplement and Prescription Drug Plan options.

Agency Logo Here

Optional Headshot




